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Condell Memorial Hospital 900 csiew Avenue. tibertyvitie. iinnois 6004a/362-2900 (
February 28, 1983

.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Radioisotopes Licensing Section
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn IL 60137

!

Re: Routine Safety Inspection of License No. 12-13645-01

Gentlemen

This is in follow up to the February 14, 1983 letter from
your office regarding the routine radiation safety inspec-
tion of our nuclear medicine facilities of January 25,
1983.

We confirm Appendix I of the NRC Medical Licensing Guide,
referenced in our current license application, will be
followed. Specifically, daily radiation surveys of the
nuclear technologist's hands, clothing, and dose prepara-
tion area, generator elution and patient injection areas
will be conducted. Compliance with this item is immediate.

.

We trust this response is sufficient to correct this item
of non-compliance.

Sincerely

Eugene Pritchard
President
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